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Care received by patients with 

Pneumonia: National data collection 
 

This hospital is involved in a national project to 

help make the care of patients with Pneumonia 

better. 

 

We will be collecting information about all 
patients admitted to this hospital with Pneumonia 
and the care they receive during December 2018 
and January 2019. This includes confidential 
patient information.  
 
This information will be used to help improve care 
for patients with Pneumonia. 
  
This project is called the National Adult 

Community Acquired Pneumonia Audit. 

 

For more information about participation or how 

to opt-out of the audit, please ask a member of 

the hospital team for a leaflet. 
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